
CONTRACT NOTIFICATION 
 
 
In connection with the existing WJ2XXQ license, the following is noted:  
 
In addition to the contract specified at Special Condition 3 (N00019-19-C-0052), the following 
additional contracts are now also associated with the operations under the license: 
  

N00019-22-G-0009 
N00019-23-F-0071 
N00019-23-C-0052 

 
   (Same agency NAVAIR, PMA-213 and POC: Richard Kellmel (772-418-3288)) 

 
 

It is BAE Systems’ understanding that nothing further is required from the licensee in order to 
associate the above contracts with the current active license and to proceed with operations in 
support of these contracts. 
 
While BAE Systems is proceeding with operations in support of these additional contracts based 
on this Notification, BAE Systems has uploaded an additional Exhibit to the pending WJ2XXQ 
renewal application requesting that these additional contracts be added to the license upon grant 
of renewal. 
 
If anything further is required, please contact the following: 
 
    Jeff Rummel, Esq, 
    Arent Fox LLP 
    1717 K Street, NW 
    Washington, DC 20006 
    202-715-8479  
    jeffrey.rummel@afslaw.com 
 
 


